
Internet Safety Homework Task 

To be handed in by 14th February 2017 

Did you know that Tuesday 8th February is Internet Safety Day? 

Your homework task over the next two weeks, is to produce a piece of work 
  This will help others to understand more about staying 

safe online and to show what it means to you. 

Since September, we have looked at many different ways to do this, such as 
having safe passwords and what information you should share with people 
online.  We have also discussed who you should talk to and befriend online, 
using emails safely as well as lots of other advice which has been included in a 
leaflet that was recently sent out to parents.  (This leaflet can be found on the 
home page of our school website, as well as the News & Events tab, if you need 

have lots of ideas too! 

Your completed tasks will be used as a display in the ICT Suite to remind 
everyone of the need to stay safe online and how it can be done. You can choose 
which way to present your ideas, which do not have be created on a computer, 
but remember that they will need to be fixed to the wall for our display! 

Some suggestions are: - 

 A leaflet 
 A poster 
 A PowerPoint presentation (slides can be printed and used as display) 
 A booklet 

Please come and see us if you need a few memory joggers.  Remember that this 
homework has to be handed in by 14th February. 

 

Be creative and stay safe online! 

Key Stage 2 staff 

 

 


